
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter Number 3                                                                                                Friday 21st September 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
Feast of Our Lady of La Salette  Wednesday 19th  September  
Thank you to everyone that joined us as we celebrated the 172nd Anniversary of Our Lady appearing to 
the two children on the mountain and of the commissioning of our new Year 6 Chaplains at this Mass. 
 

                       
 
Trewern 
There will be a meeting on Thursday 27th September at 2.45 pm for all Year 6 parents. Please try to attend 
this meeting as there we will be giving important information concerning this year’s residential trip to 
Trewern. 
 
 
Donations for Y4 
Y4 are looking for donations of the following items: wool or yarn, string, cotton reels with cotton 
(various colours) ribbon, lace and trimmings, buttons of various colours, shapes and sizes. Please have a 
look at home and hand them into the School Office. Many thanks in advance.     
 
Thursday 27th September 2018 

We are very excited to invite you to our Coffee Morning in support  
of Macmillan Cancer Support at St Peter’s School.  This will take place  
from 9am to 10.30am in the Infant Hall. You are invited to contribute  
cakes or biscuits, either shop bought or homemade that we can sell to  
raise money for this very worthy cause.  
A £1 donation will provide you with a drink and a cake. It will be 20p for 
each child to have a drink and a biscuit. 

 
Please provide your cake contribution by Wednesday 26th September, so that we can prepare. This will be a 
fantastic social occasion as well as an opportunity to raise funds for a very deserving charity. I look forward 
to seeing many of you there. 
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Dates for your Diary 

Mon 24th September  3.15pm – 4.30 pm Yr 5 Multisports 

Tues 25th September 8am Yr 2 Judo 
8am Yr 3 Multisports 
3.15pm – 4.30pm Yr 2/3 Football 

Wed 26th September 8am Yr 4 Multisports 
3.15pm – 4.30pm Yr 4/5 Football 
3.15pm – 4.30pm Yr 6 Multisports 

Thurs 27th September 9am MacMillan Coffee morning – all welcome 
8am Yr 5/6 Gymnastics 
2.45pm Y6 parent meeting about Trewern 
Y3/4 Cross Country 

Friday 28th September 8am Yr 5/6 Girls football 
Y5/6 Cross Country 
2.45pm - WOW celebration assembly – parents welcome 

          
 

Birthdays 17th September – 23rd September  
Polly 5, Tochukwu 10, Aisosa 4, Chinonso 9,  

Curtis 6, Demilade 8, Vinie 8. 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
God Bless, 

CScott 
Mrs Clare Scott  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   Please try our special Space Day menu on 4th October. 
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